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DENVER - The Denver Union Station Project Authority’s contractor for the Denver 
Union Station redevelopment project, Kiewit Western, will begin early construction 
activities at Denver Union Station beginning on Monday, Feb. 22, 2010. 

Traffic will be redirected on Wewatta to one lane in each direction on the southbound 
side for a few weeks starting on Monday, Feb. 22. Traffic will then move to one lane in 
each direction on the northbound side. These traffic changes will require RTD bus stops 
to be relocated slightly either to the north or south on Wewatta.  

Additional pre-construction activities will be occurring over the next few weeks in 
preparation for the commencement of major construction at Denver Union Station. 

Be advised that all construction activities are weather-dependent and subject to 
change.  For complete up-to-date information on upcoming construction activities, 
access the Construction Details Page on the Denver Union Station Web site at 
www.denverunionstation.com or call 303-209-9822. 
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